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Term 4, Week 7 
Principal’s Message 

PBL Excellence Day 
Congratulations to our students who went to 
School Spectacular on Friday as part of our 
PBL Excellence Day – all reports are that the 
performance was amazing! Students are to be 
commended for their exceptional behaviour. 
Congratulations again! 
2020 Kinder Orientation 
The last of our Kindergarten Orientation days 
went well with our pre-schoolers ending the 
day with a small presentation and afternoon 
tea. Thanks you to Mrs Hofman and Ms Packer 
for their guidance of our youngest students – 
looking forward to seeing you all at ‘big school’ 
soon.  
Leadership Speeches 
Once again our Year 5 Leadership candidates 
spoke confidently and demonstrated what 
‘leaders’ are in our school. Following the 
speeches, students in Years 1 - 5 voted for their 
preferred leader. These votes along with staff 
votes will be tallied and the result will be 
shared with the students in Week 9.  

Thank you to our Scripture teachers 
Many thanks to our very dedicated Scripture 
teachers for your time and effort in sharing 
very important messages with our students. 
Your partnership with Goulburn Public School 
is very highly 
valued. We hope 
that you enjoyed 
the morning tea the 
staff put on 
especially for you 
this morning! 

Regards 
Sharyn Cox 
Relieving Principal 

PBL FOCUS 

Week 7: Respond Appropriately 

Week 8: Respond Appropriately 
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SDD 

2020 

Students will return to school on  
Wednesday 29 January 2020 



Parents, friends and family members are always welcome to aƩend our school assemblies. 
Our school assemblies are held weekly on Monday a. ernoons.  

LOST PROPERTY 
Please look through the lost 
property box and find any of your 
missing items.  At the end of this 
term any items remaining 
without names will be donated 
to our school clothing pool. 
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SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
Our K-2 Assembly on 2 December will be 

hosted by Auburn and Cole. 

CLASS AWARD WINNERS  
WEEK 7 - TERM 4 

3 Franklin: 

4 Parkes: 

5/6 Deakin: 

Chloe  
Naysious 
Alex 
Kamryn 
Oliver 
Danyella 

5/6 Poidevin: Haylie 
Ashton 

K-6 Auburn: Billy  

PBL AWARD 
Jack

OFFICE NEWS 
Have you moved house? Do you have a new 
phone number? 

Please contact the school office to update 
any details that may have changed. 

Semester 2 School Reports will be posted 
home on Friday 20 December. If we don’t 
have your correct details you wont receive 
your students reports. 

LIBRARY NEWS

Sadly the end of the year is nearly 
here and we would like all school 
library books returned as soon as 
possible. 

Please have a good look at home for any 
books which might have had an extended 
holiday to your house.  

2019 BUS PASSES 

Transport NSW has opened the 2020 
Student Transport Scheme. 

Any students who have changed address will 
need to re-apply for their bus passes. 

Please go online to apply or re-apply 
https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/
updatedetails 



Everyday Counts 
A end today 
 Achieve Tomorrow 

KINDNESS CORNERP&C NEWS 
Our next P&C meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, 11 December 2019 
4pm 

School Library 

P&C UNIFORM SHOP 
The uniform shop will be open Wednesday 

mornings from 8:45am-9:15am. 

If you require a time outside of this please 
message the P&C, via Facebook and a time 
can be organised to meet. 
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SUN SAFE HAT 

We would like to 
remind all children 
that this term it is 
essential for students 
to wear their school 
sun safe hat while 
outside playing. If  students don't have a 
school hat they will have to play in the 
shade. 

JOKE CORNER 
Q: Favourite Christmas Carol 

for new parents? 

A: Silent Night. 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Week 6, Term 4 
The class with the highest attendance was 

1/2 Jackson 

P&C CAKE STALL 
Lots of goodies available on Friday just to 

name a few. 

Cakes, fairy bread, chocolate brownies, jelly 
cups, pikelets, chocolate crackles. 

All ranging from 20c to $2.00 

All proceeds from our cake stall will go to the 
P&C at Nymboida Public School.  

The Nymboida 
community lost over 60 

houses in the recent 
fires, this has left 

children without school 
uniforms or essentials for 

school. The money 
raised will go to their 

P&C to provide the 
children who lost their homes with 2 school 

shirts and a school hat. 

LEARNING & SUPPORT 
The learning and 
support team do an 
amazing job ensuring 
that the students 
continue to develop 
their love for learning. 
Listening to these 
students read this 
morning demonstrated 
how much they have 
improved over this 
term. 
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